
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! (This year we are at the beginning of the season instead the end.)!

GOD IS AMAZING, even though we have not traveled overseas this year,  it has been one of our 
most productive years. We have produced videos for 10 missionaries, plus the Advice and Aid Pregnancy 
Center here in Kingman. Next week we are scheduled to begin a project for Global Teen Challenge.  And, 
Lord willing, we will begin one more project in December. !

Thank you for your prayers and financial support, which helps us help missionaries. !
SoCal Network World Projects!

As part of the the SoCal Network’s on-going project for itinerating 
missionaries, we produced a video for Randy and Becky Tarr. Randy is 
the  West Africa Area Director for the Assemblies of God World 
Missions. You can see their video here:  Watch Here!!!
We also produced a video for a missionary working in a 
sensitive area. It will be used with a limited audience and 
is not on our web site. !!!

Tony and Catherine Duran 
We completed a video for the Durans in October. Many of you in San Diego know 
them and their discipleship ministry in Namibia. They are now part of a discipleship 
training ministry based in South Dakota. Due to a problem with our Web site, 
their’s is the first video we have placed on YouTube. You can see their video here:  
Watch Here!!!
Missionary Associate!
We also produced a video for a Missionary Associate working in another sensitive area. !
It will be used with a limited audience and is not on our web site. !!!
Global Teen Challenge!
Diane Swanson is Director of  Women and Children Ministries for Global Teen Challenge. 
Soon we will begin videotaping Diane as she teaches a training session for Global Teen Challenge. !!!
December!
We are discussing a project for another missionary couple and hope to 
begin production in December.!!!
2015 
Early in 2015 we have a project planned for a ministry in Mexico.!!

            God Bless, Mac & Barb!!M
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∑
Prayer Requests 
1. Finances for more overseas trips!
2. Health!
3.Wisdom and God’s guidance

The Tarr Family

Tony and Catherine Duran
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As many of you know from Facebook, Barb’s book Parenting with a Wise Heart is the 
recipient of a first place award in the category of Family and Parenting from North 
American Book Awards.

To celebrate her first year as an author and to commemorate 
this first place award Barb is offering digital copies of her 
book from November 25th until midnight the 6th of December 
on Amazon as a Kindle and at Barnes and Noble for the 
Book Nook for only $.99. 

Our thanks go out to many of you who have already read and 
made comments to Barb about the value of her book. By 
posting a review on Amazon you help promote this 
informative parenting resource and it’s accompanying Bible 
Study. If you have not already done so, please post a review 
on Amazon.

A GREAT 
Christmas 

Present 
Idea!


